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October 21, 2014 
 
 
 
TO:   ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS   Letter No.: 14-29E 

ALL COUNTY MEDI-CAL PROGRAM SPECIALISTS/LIAISONS  
ALL COUNTY HEALTH EXECUTIVES  
ALL COUNTY MENTAL HEALTH DIRECTORS  
ALL COUNTY MEDS LIAISONS   

 
SUBJECT: Erratum to All County Welfare Directors’ Letter No.: 14-29 

“Interim Non-Payment of Premium (NPP) Processes for the Optional 
Targeted Low-Income Children Program (OTLICP)” 

 
The purpose of this erratum is to update the termination reason provided in All County 
Welfare Directors Letter 14-29.  A new termination reason, “G1”, was established for use 
when terminating for non-payment of premiums.  Effective immediately counties shall 
implement the use of “G1” as the termination reason when terminating clients for  
non-payment of premiums and discontinue use of termination reason 99. 
 
If you have any questions or if we can provide further information, please contact 
Christine Wajda at (916) 327-0422, or by email at Christine.Wajda@dhcs.ca.gov. 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Tara Naisbitt, Chief  
Medi-Cal Eligibility Division 
 

Medi-Cal Eligibility Division 
1501 Capitol Avenue, MS 4607, P.O. Box 997417, Sacramento, CA 95899-7417 

(916) 552-9430 phone, (916) 552-9477 fax 
Internet Address: www.dhcs.ca.gov  

mailto:Christine.Wajda@dhcs.ca.gov
http://www.dhcs.ca.gov/

